
 

 

 
 
26 August 2016 
 
 
Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 
 
 
Dear Vice President Hatcher 
 
 
Re AM2014 / 280 - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010  
 
 
I write on behalf of the Master Plumbers Group (comprising Master Plumbers ACT; the Master 
Plumbers and Mechanical Services Association of Australia; the Master Plumbers Association of 
Queensland; the Master Plumbers of South Australia and the Master Plumbers Tasmania) in respect 
to the abovementioned matter. 
 
I refer to the Memorandum issued by Justice Ross on 22 August 2016, and advise that the Master 
Plumbers Group no longer intend to pursue the claim for the insertion of junior rates into the 
Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010. 
 
Should there be any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on phone 03 9321 0720, mobile 
0425 790 722 or email phil.eberhard@plumber.com.au. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Phil Eberhard 
Senior workplace Relations Advisor  


